
                         

               

 

 
 
 
January 2025 
 
Dear Colleague,  
 
Teacher of Mathematics  
  
Thank you for your interest in this important post. We are looking to appoint a new colleague to join the 
maths department from September 2025. 
 
Balcarras is a good place to teach, with friendly, committed colleagues, keen pupils, supportive parents 
and a consistent focus upon professional development. Facilities are first rate and the Mathematics 
department is well equipped. You will be assured of a warm welcome and excellent support both in the 
department and across the school.  
 
At GCSE the department achieves fantastic results always exceeding 10% at Grade 9 and over 90% at 
Grade 4. At A-level we achieved ALPS 1 in 2019 which meant that we were the highest achieving school 
in the country.  
 
We are both a teaching school and a maths hub, so professional development is one of our major 
strengths. The post is open to both experienced and newly-qualified teachers and you will be assured of 
an excellent induction programme if appointed. 
 
Having perused the details and our website and applicant pack, I hope you will be keen to apply. Please 
submit an application form as soon as possible or by Monday 27th January 2025, 9am. Interviews 
will be held shortly afterwards.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
 
 
 

 
Headteacher 
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